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SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 
Report only.  Action will be taken at the next school board meeting. 

 
 

DESCRIPTION: 
This curriculum adoption proposal (CAP) is to adopt a common set of basic 

technology skills for consistency in exposure for students at all six of our 

elementary sites. The proposal was developed by a team of K-12 teachers and 

was well-received by the District/Community Teaching & Learning Council. The 

proposed skills will be presented for board approval at the April 27 meeting, with 

implementation planned for the 2015-2016 school year. Details of the process 

and the proposed scope and sequence of skills are outlined in the attached CAP 

report. 


